Dear [Insert your MP’s name here] MP,
[bookmark: _GoBack] I/We are [something about yourself .
 I am/We are writing to ask for your support in conveying my/our concerns about the severe human rights implications of the Nationality and Borders Bill, the Police, Crime, Sentencing and Courts Bill and the Judicial Review and Courts Bill. I am/we are also deeply worried about the UK Government’s intention to ‘update’ the Human Rights Act – the flagship  UK human rights protection. To provide you with detailed information about these concerns – I /we have attached a briefing produced by Amnesty International UK as part of the Week of Action.  
[If possible, include something positive about your MP I.e. any positive engagement you may have had with them in the past or something you know that they have done that is relevant to the Bills/HRA, and/or reference something relevant in your constituency and/or share your own personal reflections about what human rights in the UK mean to you]
 As my/our MP, I /we would very much appreciate it if you would:
 Nationality and Borders Bill
· Write to the Home Secretary and/or Minister for Immigration Compliance and Justice outlining my/our concerns about Part 2 and Clauses 9, 37 and 38 of the Bill
Police, Crime, Sentencing and Courts Bill
· Write to the Minister for Safeguarding to urge that the Government – at a minimum – accepts ‘compromise amendments’ to Part 2 Chapter 1, Part 3, Part 4 and Part 10 Chapter 1 that may be voted through in the Lords.
 
· If/when the Bill returns to the Commons, please consider voting in support of relevant amendments added in the Lords that remove, or significantly improve, Part 2 Chapter 1, Part 3, Part 4 and Part 10 Chapter 1. For more information on relevant amendments, please contact parliament@amnesty.org.uk.
Human Rights Act review
· Write to the Secretary of State for Justice to raise our concerns around amending or weaking the Human Rights Act.
Judicial Review and Courts Bill 
· Raise concerns about Part 1 of the Bill which will reduce Judicial Review’s impact and allow public authorities to avoid consequences when they act unlawfully – including by writing directly to the Secretary of State for Justice.
Any support you can offer in raising these concerns in Parliament and within your Party would be hugely welcomed. 
I/we look forward to hearing from you and please do not hesitate to let me/us know if you have any questions.
 With warm wishes
[NAME]
[FULL ADDRESS]

